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Cougar Nation, 
  

Here comes Summer!!!   
  

What a wonderful year it has been!  I am so thankful to have had 
this time serving as the Principal here at Illinois Valley High 
School.  We are very lucky to work with amazing students, and staff 
here at IVHS. 
  

The school seems a bit quiet with our seniors gone already.  While 
we miss them, it brings a new sense and feeling to the building for 
our students who will move up the ranks and take another step to-
ward graduation and beyond. 
  

Don’t forget Summer School at IVHS will be running throughout the 
month of July.  Please call or come into the building to sign up.  This 
is a fantastic way to catch up on credits that your student may have 
missed during the year. 
  

While I fully expect everyone to relax and enjoy the summer, I would 
also encourage you to talk with your student about his or her track 
in school and goals that they may have.  If parents and students are 
on the same page it will give the student a better chance of attaining 
those goals. 
  

Be Safe! Please be safe over the summer.  We want to see you 
back in the fall, ready to go! 
  

Thank You for a great year!  I can’t wait to see what next year has in 
store for Cougar Nation! 
  

 
IVHS Principal 
Tanner Smith 
 
“Go Cougs!” 



ONLINE ENROLLMENT 2016—2017 
We are excited to announce that we are going paperless. If you haven't activated 

your Parent Vue account please do so now! Click on the Parent Vue button on 

the DISTRICT or SCHOOL home page (bright purple). From there you will be 

guided through the process.  If you need an activation key please contact the 

school office.  

 

We would like all parents activated by June 15th!!  

 

Call the school office at 541.592.2116 if you have any questions and we'd be glad to help.  

http://www.threerivers.k12.or.us/parents/parent-portal


Illinois  Valley High School 
Bruce Reece, Athletic Director 

Heather Merrill, Athletic Secretary 

“The way you do anything is the way you do everything.” 

 

Athletes: 

You can now sign-up online for summer and fall sports. 

Go to: 

https://illinoisvalley-ar.rschooltoday.com 

Make sure any fines and fees are paid. 
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ATHLETES, please check with your 

coaches for any scheduled summer    

activites. 

“Sports Fee Family Cap” 

Families that have siblings playing multiple sports in 

a school year will not be required to pay more than 

$4oo.oo in one school year for sports participation 

fees.   

This applies to students that parents have legal 

guardianship over and all siblings are attending the 

same school.  This cap is only available during the 

same school year and does not include the team or 

athletic department or towel fees. 

“Eligibility for Practice or Games” 

Athletes MUST be in class for 1/2 of the academic day in order to practice or play.                                                                        
Half a day equals 3.5 periods.  This does not include lunch time or breaks. 



Spanish version available on request at the school office. 


